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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Wed 10/9/2024 11:00 AM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Lyla  Villaros

BC ID Number * @00448910

BC Email * lylaann.villaros5952@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * N/A

I have: * None of the above.

I currently: * None of the above.

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are

requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word

statement is needed. *

I would like to appeal the Bakersfield college student government
association fee that was imposed on my student billing account.
Please remove this charge from my student billing account. I will
not be utilizing any of the services provided by the student
government association. In addition, the courses I am enrolled in
are all online classes and I will not be visiting the campus to use all
the services that the card will be providing.

Thank you,
Lyla Villaros
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